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Clarence C. Tuck 
September 30, 1936 - December 19, 2016 
 
Clarence C. Tuck, 'Tuck', 80, of Escondido, CA passed away on 
December 19, 2016. A memorial service will be held at North Coast 
Church located at 2405 N. Santa Fe Ave., Vista, CA 92084 at 12:00 
pm on February 10, 2017. The service will be held in the Chapel 
Venue. Tuck was born on September 30, 1936. He graduated in 
1954 from Barstow High School. Tuck retired after 20 years in the 
Army Nat'l Guard and 31 years in the CHP. Tuck is survived by his 

2 children Brian Tuck (OH) and Jenni Perry (NJ), 7 grandchildren, 4 great-grandchildren and 
many nieces and nephews. Tuck is preceded in death by his parents, siblings and eldest son, 
Chris Tuck. In lieu of flowers memorial donations may be given to the CHP 11-99 Foundation. 
https://chp11-99.org/ 
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